
Gunnebo distributes its Annual Report for 2011
Gunnebo Security Group will today start the distribution of its Swedish annual report for the 2011 financial year.

It is being sent by post to shareholders who have indicated their wish to have it delivered and to other interested parties.

The annual report is, in the Swedish language version, already now available for download from Gunnebo’s website at
www.gunnebogroup.com. It is expected that the English version will be sent out within a fortnight.

GUNNEBO AB (publ)
Group Communications

Karin Wallström, Communication & IR Director, Gunnebo AB, tel. 46 10 209 5026, mobile: 46 708 283339 or e-mail
karin.wallstrom@gunnebo.com

Gunnebo discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the Swedish Securities Markets Act and/or the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The
information was submitted for publication at 08.01 on March 22, 2012.

The Gunnebo Security Group provides efficient and innovative security solutions to customers around the globe. It employs 5 500 people in 31 countries
across Europe, Asia, Africa, Australia and Americas, and has a turnover in excess of €580m. Gunnebo focuses its global offering on Bank Security & Cash
Handling, Secure Storage, Entrance Control and Global Services.

We make your world safer.


